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Communications 

Power restored, Kimmirut GN offices remain closed 
 
Start Date:  November 3, 2024 
End Date:  November 16, 2024 
Kimmirut, Nunavut 45 sec         
  
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) crews successfully restored power to Kimmirut today, 
November 3, 2024. 

To reduce load on the QEC system, Government of Nunavut (GN) buildings in the 
hamlet continue to run on back-up power. 

As a result, GN offices and Qaqqalik School will be closed Monday, November 4. 

As it is no longer required, the warming centre established in the Qaqqalik School was 
closed following Sunday evening’s dinner service.  

Given the need to bring all assets back into operation, there will still be a number of 
crews brought into the community to assist.  

The Government of Nunavut appreciates the patience and cooperation of residents of 
Kimmirut throughout the power outage, and in the coming days as full services are 
restored. 
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